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Our Chapter is still coming off the high induced by helping over 130 kids and many entire 
families have what we hope was a very merry Christmas. If you missed it, check out the 
results of the 2018 Barbie Hensler Memorial Toy Run in the January edition of the 
Masterlink. 

High Country had a great turn out at the January Officer Training session with all but 2 
positions being able to attend. We are very grateful to all of our members that have stepped 
up to fill these very important roles in ABATE of AZ. 

By the time this is printed we will already be hard at work getting ready for 2019 Wild in the 
Weeds. This year’s Saturday night band will be “Unchained” and we are looking forward to 
an awesome concert. Save the dates! May 3, 4 and 5, 2019 at Punkin Center. More 
information will be available soon at WildInTheWeeds.com 

Recently, riding has not been that great as in the High Country as even 4-wheel drives have 
been seen in the ditch. But before long, the weather will start to improve, and we will all be 
getting back on the road. Before you do, make sure your bike gets a thorough inspection by 
a qualified mechanic, so we don’t have to pull you out of a ditch. 

Ride Free, Ride Safe, Ride Endorsed! 

http://www.abateofaz.org/communications/latest-information/29-latest-information/261-2018-barbie-hensler-memorial-toy-run
https://wildintheweeds.com/

